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To:  Joel Arvin, Chair, Faculty Council 
 
From:  Dean Adams, Associate Dean, Performing Arts, College Arts + Architecture 
 
RE:  Representation on University Faculty Council 
 
The Performing Arts Services’ full-time faculty with continuous contracts request representation 
on University Faculty Council. 
 
The Performing Arts Services unit is comprised of eight full-time lecturers (including three 
Senior Lecturers) that serve the departments of theatre, dance, and music. For the last eight 
years, PAS faculty have taught courses in the three performing arts units, but PAS is the sole 
unit home for this group of lecturers. Having built the unit’s governance process with the College 
including its own mission statement and strategic plan, faculty now request a voice and vote on 
the University Faculty Council. This is a similar request to the University Writing Program that 
was approved in 2018. 
 
Please let me know if you need further information. 
 
 


